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DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS
Medical Center
830 Chalkstone Avenue
Providence, RI 02908-4799

To:
In Reply Refer To 650/135

DEC 2.0 2017

The Rotary Club of Wakefield
PO Box 382
Wakefield, RI 02880

Dear Members:

Please accept my sincere thanks on behalf of the Veteran patients seeking services at the
Medical Center for your generous donation in December of assorted toiletries. The items
were made available to our Veterans most in need. Your thoughtfulness is much
appreciated and serves as a reminder to them that their sacrifices for our freedom were
not in vain.

It is the generosity and thoughtfulness of caring organizations such as The Rotary Club of
Wakefield that provide many of the supplementary items, activities and services that
would not otherwise be available to our Veterans.

We are most gratetul.
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Sincerely,
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Chief, Voluntary Service
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650/135

In accordance with VHA Directive 4721, we are required to state "The Department of Veterans Affairs did
not provide you, the donor, any goods or services in consideration in whole or part for your contribution."



